
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
In line with Government guidelines, we will be welcoming all of our children back to school on Tuesday 
8th September 2020.  Please see below start and finish times for Class 11 and which entrance to use: 
 

Class Teacher Mrs Idle 

Class Number Class 11 

Door Colour Yellow 

Gate Entrance Garden Street 

School Times 8.45am until 3.00pm 

 
In order to avoid large groups of people, only one adult will be allowed to drop off/collect their 
child/children.  Please ensure that you are on time for both dropping off and collecting your child, as 
this will allow us to minimise the number of people in the playground.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle with them.  
 
On a Friday school will close at 1pm. 
 
Please social distance at all times. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back after the summer holidays.   
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Titherington 
Head of School 


